KUCV  90.9 FM

P.O. BOX 83111, LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 68501 ® (402) 472-3611

June 30, 1989

Carl W. Dabelstein

9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS. 66212
Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Thank you for your letter requesting confirmation of monitoring
KUCV's program on June 25 from 12:55am to 1:00am.

12:55 A Musical Offering, "Bach to Baroque" (pretaped)
12:58 TWeather for Lincoln and Vicinity"
1:00 Station identification and sign off.

You might be interested to know that in 1980 KUCV, then licensed
to Union College was upgraded to an 18.2kw, full service public
radion station and affiliate of National Public Radio and
American Public Radio. In August of 1988 Union College donated
KUCV to the Nebraska Educational Telecommunications

Commission. In that same month KUCV studios were moved to the
NETC building on east UNL campus. The transmitter and antenna
were relocated to Hallam Nebraska, 20 miles south of Lincoln, on
May 29, 1989. We currently operate with Effective Radiated Power
of 16kw and our antenna is 640ft. Above Ground Level.

Enclosed please find a copy of our current program schedule.

Sincerely yours,

Ralph Sanchez
Production Director, KUCV-FM

LINCOLN FINE ARTS RADIO



